
STATE OF VERMONT 

AGENCY OF DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY AFFAIRS 

DIVISION FOR HISTORIC PRESERVATION 

Preserving Vermont's historic, architectural and archeological resources 

November 5, . 1993 

Board of Selectmen 
Town of Woodbury 
Woodbury Town Offices 
Woodbury, Vermont 05681 

Re: W9odbury Graded School, Woodbury 

Dear Members of the Board of Selectmen: 

On July 7, 1993, the Division for Historic Preservation sent 
you a letter notifying you that the Woodbury Graded School was 
being considered for nomination to the National Register of 
Historic Places. We are pleased to inform you that the school 
has now been officially entered on the National Register. 
Congratulations to the town of Woodbury on the national 
recognition of the historic significance of this building. 
This is the first building in Woodbury to be listed on the 
National Register. 

If you have any questions regarding this action, please feel 
free to contact Elsa Gilbertson, National Register Specialist, 
in this office. 
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· 
Eric Gi bertson 
Director/Deputy State 
Historic Preservation Officer 

135 State Street, Drawer 33, Montpelier, Vennont 05633-1201 • (802) 828-3226




















